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PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
PLANNING DIVISION

September 18, 2006

Mayor Bill Bogaard and Council Members
117 E. Colorado Bivd.
Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Council Members,

On behalf of the Historic Preservation Commission, | would like to recommend James
Ipekjian, member of the Historic Preservation Commission, to serve as our
representative to the Design Commission. One member of the Design Commission is a

representative from the Historic Preservation Commission.

Sincerely,
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Mic Hansen, Chair
Historic Preservation Commission

175 North Garfield Avenue - Pasadena, CA 91101-1704
(626) 744-4009
www.cityofpasadena.net
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